Alane C. Young

From: David Felder <david_felder@fws.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 8:55 AM

To: Overstreet, Jeremy R CIV USARMY CESAM (US)

Cc: Alane C. Young; Erin Chandler; Christina Fellas - NOAA Federal
Subject: Big Island Living Shoreline, Harrison County, MS
Attachments: Big Island refinements_6_26_2019.pdf

Jeremy,

Our office did an ESA Section 7 consultation on the Big Island Living Shoreline Project with our NRDAR office in

2015. This project was one component of a larger project referred to as the Restoring Living Shorelines and Reefs in
Mississippi Estuaries Project. We concluded at that time that the proposed project “may affect, but is not likely to
adversely affect” the Atlantic gulf sturgeon, piping plover, red knot, and West Indian manatee, and will have “no effect”
on the Alabama red-bellied turtle. The changes to the project since that time are consistent with the original
consultation and we have no specific concerns or objections with issuance of a permit for the proposed work.

We encourage you to use the findings from these previous consultations to fulfill the Corps obligations under Section 7
of the ESA.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks
David

David Felder

Supervisory Fish and Wildlife Biologist
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

Mississippi Ecological Services Field Office
6578 Dogwood View Parkway

Jackson, MS 39213

Office: (601) 321-1131

Cell: (601) 906-6706

Email: david_felder@fws.gov

NOTE: This email correspondence and any attachments to and from this sender is subject to the Freedom of Information
Act (FOIA) and may be disclosed to third parties.



